This announcement is released by the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA), Office of Acquisition Operations (OAO), to notify industry of a Non-Information Technology Advanced Planning Briefing for Industry (Non-IT APBI) on November 6, 2013, 8 a.m. – 5 p.m.  This briefing will be held at the Fredericksburg Hospitality House & Event Center, 2801 Plank Road, Fredericksburg, VA. 

 At this time the event is at capacity and registrations are no longer being accepted.  The finalized agenda will be posted to https://www.voa.va.gov/ under the Non-ITAPBI Library.  Updates will be posted accordingly.

The Networking Roundtable and early check-in for the event will be held on November 5th from 5 to 7 p.m.  On November 6, 2013, doors will open at 7 a.m. for participant check-in and networking.  The Non-IT APBI will begin promptly at 8 a.m. 

After the event, briefings and the list of registered participants will be posted on https://www.voa.va.gov/ under the Non-ITAPBI Library.  This event will be videotaped.  

For questions regarding the Non-IT APBI, please contact Robert Overbey at, (202) 461-6809, or Iris Hall at 202-461-6906.  You may also email your questions to VA-OAO-APBI@va.gov.
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